

30 January 2014

Anthony Jordan

Email: fyi-request-1406-ac88c145@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 21 January 2014 requesting a copy of an independent report prepared for ACC.

Because of the nature of your request, ACC is treating it as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 19 February 2014.

Please contact me on 04 816 7267 if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Jason Tamm

Senior Advisor, Government Services